
On Tuesday night, December 1st, it is expected that President Obama 
will announce that tens of thousands more American soldiers are being 
sent to Afghanistan to fight a war that should never have been begun. 
 

JOIN CITIZENS AROUND THE STATE AND NATION TO DEMONSTRATE 
YOUR OPPOSITION TO THIS WASTE OF LIVES AND RESOURCES

 
WEDNESDAY, DEC. 2ND 2009 FROM 4:30-6:00 p.m.

 
NEW HAVEN, FEDERAL COURT HOUSE, 140 CHURCH ST. (OPPOSITE THE 

GREEN)
 

IF YOU LIVE CLOSER TO HARTFORD JOIN THE DEMONSTRATION 
THERE AT THE SAME TIME AT THE RIBICOFF COURTHOUSE, 428 MAIN 

STREET
 

Sponsors: CT United for Peace, ANSWER, Middle East Crisis Committee, West Hartford 
Citizens for Peace and Justice, Socialist Action, Connecticut Peace Coalition/New Haven
 
 

FOR INFO. ABOUT THE DEMONSTRATION, CALL 203-934-2761
 

For information about the ongoing Sunday vigil here in New Haven, 12-1 p.m., call 
203-776-4098 or email ctpcnh@gmail.com (Connecticut Peace Coalition/New 

Haven)
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